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Dan Young:

As we discussed, this draft does not provide for a raffle in which no purchase is required
to enter the raffle.  This is because “raffle” is defined under s. 563.03 (12m) as “a game
of chance in which tickets or calendars are sold and a drawing for prizes is held.”  A
game in which a person may participate by submitting a ticket, either with or without
a donation, is not a raffle, so a person would not need to obtain a raffle license to conduct
such a game.
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